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20 March 2019 
 
 
Mr Marcus Ray 
Acting Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Ray 
 

Multi-stage Stage Public Hearing – Vickery Extension Project (SSD 7480) 
 
The Independent Planning Commission is currently working towards finalising its Issues 
Report from the Preliminary Stage of the Multi-stage Public Hearing, which is being 
conducted into the Vickery Extension Project (SSD 7480) at the request of the Minister.  
 
I note the Secretary has previously granted an extension of time for the Commission to 
submit this report until Friday 29 March 2019.  
 
Due to the complexity of the issues under consideration and the high level of public interest in 
this case, the Commission requests a further extension to Tuesday 30 April 2019. I trust this 
is agreeable to you.   
 
Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please don’t hesitate to contact me on  
(02) 9383 2131. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sam McLean 
Executive Director – Secretariat 
 
 
cc  The Hon Anthony Roberts MP 

Minister for Planning, Minister for Housing and Special Minister of State 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 
 

 
 
 


